
Property Team Present:   
Date: November , 2020 

Meeting Called to Order:  No Meeting Held 

September/October Updates 

Even though there was no official meeting held again this month, things continue 
to get done by the Team as needs arise. 

 

• Updated the exit lights in the Sanctuary and two other exit doors to new Led 
Fixtures.  

 
• We had a second backup of the drains from the preschool bathrooms. Had a 

Rooter company come out and run the lines under the fellowship hall and to 
the street. $95 cost. 

 
• Now that more leaves have fallen since Fall Fest we continue to pick up 

leaves. A seemingly never ending project. The Wind has helped some. 
 
• With the help of Bruce Smith we finished the shut down of sprinkler system by 

blowing out the system water lines. Good to go for the winter now. 
 
• The LED lighting project in still in process. We have had some difficulty sourc-

ing some of the new fixtures for the East exterior and the sconces in the Nar-
thex. This has held us up in submitting the request.   

 
Action Item for Council:              
 
Next meeting: Not sure at this time??? 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Brian Last 


